
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

This is to inform you about an important update regarding the summer vacation schedule. 

Due to the recent weather warnings issued by the Meteorological Department and 

prioritising the safety of our students, we are revising the summer vacation dates. 

Closure Dates:  

 Pre-Nursery to Grade IX and XI: Tuesday, 21st May 2024. 

To ensure continuity in exam preparation for our senior students, we will be conducting 

extra classes for Grades X and XII during the revised vacation period. These classes will 

be held from Tuesday, 21st May 2024 to Saturday, 25th May 2024. 

Timings: 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

The School will reopen on Monday, 8th July 2024 

We understand that this change may cause inconvenience for families who have made 

travel or other arrangements. The Students who have already made bookings will be 

compensated accordingly. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  

 

Regards 

Mayor World School  

 

 


